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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the plans for the Christmas lunch and class Christmas 

parties. 

 

On Tuesday 8th December children will have their Christmas lunch. I am extremely 

grateful to everyone in the catering teams across the Council for all their hard work in 

making this possible during the current challenging times. On this day, children can 

come to school and the ELC Class wearing Christmas jumpers / Christmas themed 

clothes in return for a donation to the foodbank. This year we would ask that the 

donation is a monetary one of £1 paid via Parent Pay. Christmas lunch is one of the 

pupils’ favourite days of the school year and we will be doing all we can to make this 

year as special as always. 

 

Class Christmas parties will be held on Wednesday 16th December and children can 

come in on this day wearing their party clothes. They will have the opportunity to 

watch the online pantomime purchased by our Parent Council and will also be 

supplied with party food (drink, crisps and sweet), once again paid for by our Parent 

Council. Although children will be having parties in their classrooms, staff have plans 

in place to make to make this a special day for them all! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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